Dear SASCRO Colleagues

It is with great pleasure that we congratulate the following candidates who have passed the College Part II exam of the College of Radiation Oncologists of SA. We welcome them to our fraternity of Clinical and Radiation Oncologists:

- Dr Chilwesa, Paul Mambwe
- Dr Lusu, Tandiswa
- Dr Ochieng, Primus
- Dr Stoltz, Benita
- Dr Vos, Andre Johann

We also would like to thank Prof Hannah Simonds and her department for hosting the exams at Stellenbosch University and all the examiners that took part in this successful October 2018 examination process. Thank you for the time and effort put into building our speciality. We are pleased that ta member of the private sector was one of the examiners and that further members of the private sector participated as observers.

We invite colleagues from the private sector to become involved at your local training sites and thank those whom are already involved.

Yours sincerely.

Prof Alicia Sherriff

President of the College of Radiation Oncologists of SA